
University High School Parents’ Association 

All UHS parents and guardians are part of the Parents’ Association. The purpose of the  

UHSPA is to: 

 Facilitate parent communication, cooperation, and involvement.  

 Promote a strong sense of community. 

 Support the University High School’s mission, programs, and activities.  

By attending a meeting, joining a committee, or working at an event, you will meet fellow 

parents and contribute to the larger UHS community.   

How do I attend a meeting?  

The meetings are scheduled on our website calendar, University High School’s calendar, an-

nounced through newsletters,  sent out as a Remind text and  posted on social media. When 

able, the meetings take place in the school library on the second Thursday of every month. 

They are now being held  virtually. 

 

How do I volunteer for a committee or an event? 

Go to our website,  click on the ‘Get Involved’ button and then click ‘Volunteer.’ 

 

How can I donate to the UHS Parents’ Association? 

Go to our website, click on ‘Get Involved’ button and then click ‘Donate.’ 

 

Congratulations on your child’s acceptance to University High School.  We look forward to 

seeing you next year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communications@uhs-pa.org 

http://www.uhsparents.org/  
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